
Attention: 
Zoning Administrator 
May 5, 2022 meeting 
 
Re: 
Consent Agenda item: 
Mezzrow Farms, LLC (formerly God’s County, LLC) 
Record Number: PLN-2020-16621 
Assessor’s Parcel Number: 104-281-004, 104-121-020, and 104-311-020 
 
Dear Director Ford, 
 
Please pull this item from the Consent Agenda and refer/forward it for review 
to the Planning Commission. 
 
There are many issues involved with this particular project that need to be 
considered.  
 
At this point Humboldt County Planning and Building staff is unable to 
maintain the needed inspections necessary to assure the public and protect 
the environment that approved projects are conforming to the applied 
conditions. 
 
All water catchment should be in place before granting approval of this 
application. Relying on the applicant to report the nonuse of groundwater for 
cultivation is unreliable. 
 
A report and will serve letter from PG&E expressly confirming their service at 
the rate needed for this level of production should be required. 
 
Also there are no Maps associated with any of the staff reports.  
 
Please refer this project to the Planning Commission. 
 
Thank you, 
Robie Tenorio 
Citizens for a Sustainable Humboldt 
 
 
 
 


